
From: IT Center   
Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2022 10:30 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Docket#EL22-017 
 
 

Sirs in Pierre, 
PLEASE suspend the rate increase stated on the last page of the latest bill from Excel 
Energy.  Please hold a public hearing on this rate increase. 
Docket #EL22-017 
 
This is not in the best interest of all citizens, especially Senior citizens on fixed incomes. 
 
Thank you for considering this matter. 
Patty S. Kruse 
  
Sioux Falls, SD 57103 
Phone  

 
 




